
March 30, 2005 
 
I think this is an excellent idea. However we on the front lines Broker/Dealers do not 
need any additional work. You folks provide plenty for us to do. I think it should be the 
responsibility of the fund and annuity companies to have a disclosure for that the 
customer signs as part of their initial application process. 
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